
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Please be advised the Village of Middleville PLANNING COMMISSION will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 
March 5, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible to consider an application for REZONING of 
the property located at 177 Edgewood Dr. (also known as Parcel 08-41-023-018-10). This hearing will be 
held in the Council Chambers of the Village Hall, 100 E. Main Street, Middleville, MI 49333.  
 
The Rezoning application to be considered seeks Planning Commission recommendation for approval to 
Village Council to rezone a portion of parcel 08-41-023-018-10 from RE (Residential Estates District) to I-
1 (Light Industrial District).  
 
Any interested person may attend the public hearing to offer comments to the Planning Commission.  A 
copy of the application is available for inspection at the Village office, 100 E. Main St., during regular 
business hours, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. Written comments concerning this 
application may be sent to 100 E. Main Street, P.O. Box 69, Middleville, MI 49333.  Persons with special 
needs who wish to attend should contact the Village Clerk no less than 72 hours prior to the public 
hearings. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Elaine Denton 
Village Clerk 
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